
 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning and Zoning Board Members

FROM: Lisa Frazier, AICP, Growth Management Director

THRU:

DATE: March 5, 2025

RE: Regular Meeting 2025-02; February 5, 2025

SUMMARY:

REQUESTING DEPARTMENTS:

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Planning & Zoning Board Recommendation:

ATTACHMENTS:
1. P&Z/LPA Minutes - Regular Meeting 2025-02; February 5, 2025


